On March 14th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM5 - Project Modifications for Roosevelt Full Service Center: 

Question:  Do we get money from FEMA? I hope being under budget doesn't hurt this prospect.

Response:  These repairs were the result of damage caused by Hurricanes Frances and Jeanne, therefore, the District expects to receive reimbursement totaling 90% of all eligible costs from FEMA and 5% of all eligible costs from the state. The District will not be reimbursed for costs it did not incur.
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